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Dear Prof Hassan A. Albar

On behalf of the scientific Committee of the National Conference in Chemistry
2007 that will be held in Makkah, Saudi Arabia, 15-16 April, 2007
| am pleased to inform you that your contribution under the title:

Lygildl) Alspall 6 ularall cylaill g la) yushi 5 e gi U7
I gial) — Lygulal) cylailly g il fiSeiq Soall gl Luil afasiculy

Was accepted for Oral presentation. The total time allocated for your
presentation ( Lecture + questious ) is 20 minutes. Computer
presentations utilizing Powerpoint are preferred and should be compatible
with Windows XP supporting Powerpoint 2002. Overhead transparencies
and slides should be limited to A4 format each with appreciable margins
on all sides.

We look forward to seeing you in Makkah in April

Sincerely.

%
Prof Abdulrahman A. Alwarthan
Chairman

scientific Committee.



